
 

 
BLOOMINGDALE UTILITY DISTRICT 

3212 Bloomingdale Rd. 
Kingsport, TN 37660 

(423)288-6551 
 
Beginning July 1, 2025, Bloomingdale Utility District will be adopting changes to our Delinquent/Non-

payment policy.  Under our new policy, your payment will be due upon receipt of your monthly bill.  If 

your bill has not been paid on or before the 5th of the following month after receipt of your bill, a 10% late 

fee will automatically be added to your account.  If your payment has not been received by the 15th of the 

month after receipt of your bill, a $100 late payment fee will be added to your account and your water 

service will be discontinued until payment in full has been made. 

 

  Beginning July 5th your monthly bills will be due on the 5th of each month.  You WILL NOT receive a 

bill due on June 20, 2025.  Please be aware that your July 5th bill will have approximately 46 days of 

water usage on it.  Each subsequent bill will have one month of water usage on it.   

 

 If you have any questions, please email customerservice@bloomingdaleutility.com or call our 

office at (423)288-6551. 
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